i April 14, 1947

Dr. Ernst 'clooa

Department of Geology

The Johns Hopkins University
Baltimore 18, Maryland

Doar Ernsts - '

Thank you for your recent letter with its addresses. I am
- sanding eome packages.

I had heard that you had soms heart trouble. Taks care of
yourself and don't be too impatient with it. 4 full recovery
is rather important.

With best personal regards and wishing you a speedy recovery,

S8inoerely yours,

H. B. STENZEL
Geologlat

HBS shrd




